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February 23, 2017

Governor Bill Walker
Office of the Governor
P.O. Box 110001

Juneau, Alaska 99811-0001

Re: Daniel T. Seamount, Jr.
AOGCC Reappointment

Dear Governor Walker:

[ am honored that you have decided to reappoint me as a Commissioner of the Alaska Oil and Gas
Conservation Commission (AOGCC) and I sincerely thank you for providing me with the
opportunity to continue my service to the people of the great State of Alaska as I have for the past
17 years. I believe that our State has a very bright future in petroleum and geothermal exploration
and development; especially considering the recent announcements of discoveries on the North
Slope and the AKLNG Project. I also believe there are many big discoveries yet to be made in the
20+ basins throughout Alaska. It will be very fulfilling to have a part in protecting Alaska’s
interests by ensuring that the mission of the AOGCC is carried out.

Also, I am looking forward to continue working on a great team with Hollis French and Cathy
Foerster. I assure you that [ will apply my highest effort in working for the AOGCC and the people

of Alaska.

Sincerely,

Daniel T. Seamount Jr.
Commissioner

cet Mr. Scott Kendall, Chief of Staff, Office of the Governor
Mr. John Hozey, Director, Boards and Commissions



